

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0E4

AYR 1 1 2019

Mr. Joseph Potvin
Director General
Moose Consortium Inc.
(Mobility Ottawa-Outaouais: Systems and Enterprises)
joseph.potvin@letsgomoose.com

Dear Mr. Potvin:

My colleague, the Honourable Marc Garneau, Minister of Transport, shared with me a copy of your correspondence of June 28, 2018, about Natural Resources Canada's topographical maps and specifically the Prince of Wales Bridge in Ottawa, Ontario. Please accept my apologies for the delayed response.

The department will review how the Prince of Wales Bridge is represented on our most recent series of topographic products, pending the outcomes of the petition by Moose Consortium Inc. submitted under section 40 of the *Canada Transport Act*.

I trust this information has been helpful to you. Thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Amarjeet Sohi, P.C., M.P.

A. Soli

